
PUBLIC NOTICE  

                                                              of 
 VIRTUAL MEETING OF THE  

VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD ONLINE AND 

THERE WILL BE NO IN-PERSON PARTICIPATION 

BY THE PUBLIC 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees (“Village Board”) for the Village of 

South Blooming Grove, New York will hold its regularly scheduled Village Board Meeting on 

July 13, 2020 beginning at 7:00PM. 

 

Pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Orders 202.1 and 202.10, which modified the New 

York State Open Meetings Law to allow public bodies to meet by remote telephone conference 

call without the public being present in person, as long as the public has the opportunity to view 

and/or listen to the meeting, the Village Board meeting will be held remotely using Facebook.  

Village Hall is closed to the public due to the Coronavirus Pandemic.   

 

Public participation.The public is invited to view and/or listen to the meeting, except during 

any portion of the meeting where the Board requires legal advice from its attorney or which the 

Open Meetings Law allows the Board to go into Executive Session. The Village Board meeting 

will be recorded and a transcript will be made available later. 

 

Written comments.  The Board encourages the submission of written comment to the Village 

Clerk prior to the meeting.  Written comment submitted at a public hearing will be included in 

the record of that hearing.  Public comment submitted to the Village Clerk by e-mail by 3:00 PM 

the day of the meeting will be noted as an email-only comment in the record of the meeting. 

 

The agenda of the Village Board Meeting will be posted on the Village’s website.  To the extent 

practicable, documents relevant to agenda items will be posted on the Village’s website ahead of 

the virtual meeting.  

 


